
Meeting Minutes July 28, 2017 

Nikki called the meeting to order. 

Maren talked about how the youth made $111.50 on the tack sale. 

Kacy highlighted the main points from our last meeting’s minutes. 

We talked about how we could improve the tack sale if we decide to do it 
next year. 

The NYATT Letter of Intent is due August 1st. 

We talked about what we should do as a fundraiser at the Fall Hi Line 
Show. Our ideas were a 50/50, Pie Face, disciplined rail class, or a freestyle 
class. Maren made a motion to approve Pie Face at the Fall Hi Line and 
Jadyn second the motion. We may also add mystery buckets alongside the 
trainer buckets. We will post who needs to bring what at a later date. We 
would like to do a 50/50 if we can get approval.    

Nikki motioned to adjourn the meeting and Kacy second the motion.  


